
From: Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Becky Laffitteblaffitte@sowellgray.com

Date: 5/29/2016 12:44:32 PM
Subject: I'm sorry I didn't return your call on Thursday May 29

Happy Memorial Day weekend, Holly:
 
My apologies for not calling you on Thursday or Friday. I was at another office in a mediation until late Thursday and 
began another mediation early on Friday. If you need to speak with me tomorrow, I’ll be in the office. While the office 
will be closed, I’ll be trying to play catch up. If we miss each other, I’ll call you on Tuesday. Enjoy the weekend
 

BECKY LAFFITTE  MEMBER   VCARD

1310 Gadsden Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | 803.231.7831
sowellgray.com

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain information which is legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. They are intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this 
message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or 
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

IRS DISCLAIMER: As required by U.S. Treasury Regulations governing tax practice, you are hereby advised that any written tax advice contained herein was not written or intended to 
be used (and cannot be used) by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code.

SUPPORTING GREEN. PLEASE PRINT WISELY.
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